
 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Memo 

 

Contact:  

Clif Custer 

Subject:  

Construction Contract Award (Cypress Dr. & Misty Ct. Reconstruction) 

 

Summary:  

The City Council approved $700,000 in the FY 25 Budget for the reconstruction of Cypress Drive 

and Misty Ct.  

 

Background Information:  

The Cypress Dr. and Misty Ct. Reconstruction Project was advertised with The Facts on 4/15 and 

4/22 as well as being posted on CivCast. At a bid opening held on 4/30 Richwood received two 

bid submittals for the project. 

Matula and Matula, Inc. = $584,102.40 

HTI Construction = $597,977.00 

Both submitted bids for the Cypress Dr. and Misty Ct. Reconstruction Project have been 

reviewed by Strand Associates for accuracy. Neither bid showed any deficiencies within their 

construction calculations with Matula and Matula being the apparent low bidder. Total 

engineering services for the project included basic design and bidding services, topographical 

survey, and part-time RPR services at a cost of $61,500.00. This leaves a remainder of 

$638,500.00 for construction. 

Issue:  

 



Fiscal Impact:  

  

Recommendation:  

Award construction contract for Cypress Dr. and Misty Ct. reconstruction to Matula and Matula 

for an amount not to exceed $638,500.00. 


